
To Whom It May Concern: 

I recently became aware of the disturbing news that the MCFSC budget is being cut 75%. 

That would be a great disservice to our communities. Our communities rely on that funding 

to help us to keep fire danger as minimal as possible. The programs provided by MCFSC and 

local FSCS are vital to our county's public safety. Please help us to keep our communities 

safe and provide us the money that we need for our families and communities to keep fire 

danger to a minimum. Thank you.  

 

-Angella Ostrowski, Concerned Citizen 

 


